
Hello 

As a native Oregonian I find that the trend toward removing freedoms that the Constitution 

written by our forefathers has outlined and guaranteed are becoming more and more the norm 

instead of the outrage that the forefathers would have expressed. 

 

This bill that you are fast tracking through the Oregon House and Senate are appalling. Due to 

misconception that remove rights from the LAW ABIDING will somehow stop criminal from 

breaking the law  will do anything but stop LAW ABIDING Oregon Citizen from the ability to 

protect themselves.  

 

I urge you to not simply go with TRENDS and misconception by BILLIONAIRS that have 

ARMED guards to protect themselves, that knee jerk political action groups forward to have 

“Feel Good” laws enacted and sound good and would hamper the law abiding citizens of 

Oregon. 

 

Please do not pass this BAD legislation just to make headlines in the news  that your “doing 

something”  doing the wrong thing is not allowing protections or making law abiding citizens 

criminals by passing a bill that would make them a criminal by passing a firearm down to a loved 

son or daughter that has been a tradition since the beginning of this great United States of 

America.  

 

The Constitution was not written to be upended by media attention or Billionaires that live by 

“Do what I say, not what I do” ,  

 

This is simply the wrong thing to do 

 

Jonathan David 

Jbdavi2@yahoo.com 
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